
Holidays - I hope that you are all keeping well and safe and, like me, itching to 
get back onto the dance floor again. It has been hard in these unprecedented 
times to think of our pleasures but we must not give up hope that it will be 
over soon and we will be able to get back to something like normal, whatever 
that might be. I have been asked if we are continuing with the Street holiday at 
the beginning of September - we very much hope so but it will obviously 
depend on Government advice - I am therefore taking bookings for the holiday 
but not deposits at this time. Bookings have gone very well and as of today we 
just have 4 twin rooms & 1 single available in allocation. 

We have also sorted out our dance holidays for 2021 and full details of these 
are on our Holidays page. 

 


